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March 2021 was very different from the same month in 2020. 

Last year in March we had just entered our very first lockdown 

and the Prime Minister, Boris Johnson, had tested positive for 

COVID-19. We were really staring into the unknown and no-one 

could have believed that a year on we would still be fighting this 

horrible virus. 

 

However, In total contrast to last year there does seem to be 

some cautious optimism in the air and Monkey Puzzle Uxbridge is 

now firmly back to pre COVID capacity levels. The Prime Minister 

is also fighting fit and honored us by officially opening our sister 

nursery Monkey Puzzle Greenford. The Prime Minister thanked 

Monkey Puzzle Uxbridge for all our efforts over the past year and 

it was wonderful that some of our Uxbridge children and staff 

team were able to join us. There was some great media footage 

and the Prime Minister was amazing with everyone! He also,       

promised to visit Uxbridge later in the year! 

 

The UK vaccine programme continues to go at an amazing world 

beating pace with over 32 million people receiving their first jab! 

The road map that the government has published is rightly      

cautious but will allow us to open back up our society and enjoy 

the things we always took for granted. Of course, we will          

continue to monitor and review our COVID policies and we once 

again would like to thank all parents for respecting and following 

all the  additional measures we have put in place. In particular at 

drop off and pick-up time which continues to work well. 

This  month we supported Red Nose day with our very own 

nursery activities! As with all  charities, the red nose  foundation 

do an amazing job raising money for this  worthwhile cause.  

We were delighted to help and raised a grand total of £300!

Thank you so much for all your kind donations.  

Supporting charities 



 

 

PRIME MINISTERS SPECIAL! 

We were delighted to have our Prime Minister officially open our brand new nursery in Greenford. The 

Prime Minister was joined by Andrea Leadsom and the Sky news presenter, Beth Rigby.  



 

 

The love of books. All the Team and children enjoyed dressing up as book characters to celebrate World Book Day 2021!  

World book day! 

Pre-School 



 

 

British Science Week celebrates science, technology, engineering and maths. Our little Einsteins loved all the hands on practical 
experiments during science week. We love hearing all their questions and providing opportunities to those young inquisitive 

minds!  

British science week 

On 8th March we celebrated International Women’s Day. At Monkey Puzzle Uxbridge, we celebrated world achievements of 
women - women in History and those who continue to champion and encourage future generations. We celebrate inspirational 
women who embody strength, courage, compassion and dignity, break barriers and pave the way for young women across the 
world. 

International Women's day 



 

 

A fun filled day celebrating St.Patrick’s Day down at Monkey Puzzle Uxbridge  

St Patricks Day! 


